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WHAT’S HAPPENING IN APRIL? 

New Residents Resident Updates 

Sharon Pansino  
(863) 214-9615  
sharon_pansino@comcast.net  
 
Frank Pansino  
(863) 273-0608  
frank_pansino@comcast.net  
 

OOPS!  Arbor Green Party 
Date Change Due to an   
unforeseen conflict the   
Arbor Green block party has 
been changed from Sunday, 
March 19 to Sunday March 
5. Please make this change 
on your calendar 

Painting Anyone? 
 

We are gathering on Wednesday after-
noon to paint from 1:00—3:00 pm in 
Founder’s Hall. Bring your painting 
gear and join us. Watercolor, Oil, or 

Acrylic mediums, come one, come all! 
Questions? Email Sue Purdy @ 

3/2 HR HOA Annual Meeting 

3/6 MC Annual HOA Meeting 

3/10 Bulk Trash 

3/11 Elegant Junque Sale 

3/14 HRH Chorale Concert 

3/18 Chorale Concert FH 

3/21 Potluck 

3/24 Bulk Trash 

Karen Chatfield 

Highlands Ridge Chorale 
Concert 

March 19th, 2023  
4pm at  

St. John’s Methodist 
Church. 

4/1 Going Away Social & Dance 

4/7 Bulk Trash 

4/9 Easter Dinner Potluck 

4/11 Resident's Council Meeting 

4/13 HR HOA Meeting 

4/21 Bulk Trash 

Hinsley, William & Diane 
 
4005 Carter Creek Dr.  

Redlinger, Robb & Kristy 
 
2868 S. Driftwood Ct.  

mailto:sharon_pansino@comcast.net
mailto:frank_pansino@comcast.net
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Classifieds 

For sale -2 seat glider chair & regular glider 
chair with cushion and foot stool $100 or best 

offer.  Contact Marsha 863-658-1524 

2” Queen Size THERAPEDIC SleeperRX memory foam  
mattress topper with a 1” quilted mattress pad of Suprelle 
Cool Night Fibers. New (12-8-22) from Bed, Bath & Beyond 
for $409.99. They’re now asking $327.99. I’m asking $200. 
Please call Dawn Collins at 863-991-3096 if interested.  

For Sale: chest freezer bought 6-2020  
Frigidaire 22” deep 3 cu. ft. 26” wide and 
34” tall. $150. R. Shearer 260-414-5053  

4281 North Course  Lane. 

There will be sign up sheets for the Easter potluck on the bulletin board at 
Founders Hall. The potluck is on Easter Sunday at 2:00 p.m. at founders hall. 
Kindly specify, under the proper category, exactly what you are bringing. You 
need you to be specific. Prepare enough food to feed 10 to 12 people. Anything 

you may want to drink you must bring yourself. Don't forget you're serving 
utensils. If you bring ham,turkey, or another meat dish, give you receipts to  
Linda Sosely, you will be reimbursed by Highlands Ridge! Hope to see you 

there, if not, may you have a very blessed Easter!  
Any questions call Linda Sosely @ 954-594- 2334. 

Thank you ! Thank you!  Thank you for another successful Quarter Raffle. This year our charity of 
choice was Food For Families.  We raised $6030.35 for them. The half of Share the Wealth went 
to HR Chorale. That was $415.00.  Each year we have a different charity that we support. In the 

past there has been Backpacks for children, Seniors, Samaritan's Touch and our Veterans.  
Even though some groups in Highlands Ridge have their own fundraisers, any time that we can 
give to group that benefits all of Highlands Ridge, we are fortunate. We want to thank all of the 

residents who donated their time, money, crafts and expertise, to make this a success. 
Also, a big thanks to our maintenance crew who helped arrange the hall after the craft fair. 

We are looking forward to another raffle next year. on Feb. 11, 2024!!! 
 

Kathy Fenoff and team 

2017 GE Dryer For Sale Like new, used very little. 
$150.00 cash, firm.  You pick up.  Non smoking 

home. Please call Larry at 608-769-2622 

Samsonite 38” Round Card Table and 4 chairs with 
vinyl padded top and chair seats. $50.00. 

 20“ Craftsman red metal portable tool box with misc. 
tools.  $45.00 Call Lou Vekasy at 863-386-5033  

Turner-Cream brown Lounge couch like new 
$750. End Tables and lamps, Small chest 

freezer, Adult Trike with pump and oil $180. 
Contact Doris 651-325-6427.   

 1. Custom Heavy Duty Landscape Trailer 2x 3500 lb. Axles 
 Electric brakes Rear folding ramp 10ply Load E tires with new 
spare on rim 5000lb. Tongue jack Asking $2500 or reasonable offer. 
2. Like new Bostitch Coil air nailer. Used for 2 roofs and no longer 
need it. HD new is $220. Reduced sell at $125.00 
3. 2 3/4 boxes (7200/box) coil air nails 1 1/4” roofing. HD new @ 
$37.50/box.  I will sell all for $50.00 
4. New GAF Timberline HDZ shingles. Lifetime warranty. 19    
bundles left over from a job. Comes with approx. 50 ridge caps and 
20 starter shingles. High 140 mile wind resistant. Selling complete 
pkg for $475(= $25/bdle) Color is Pewter Grey. currently available 
at HD & Lowes $40/bdle. Paul 705-933-8324 

For Sale: 2002 Club Car DS with : Battery 
Charger, vinyl covered hard top, 2 seater, 

windshield. Will need batteries. $3000 Price as 
is. Contact Sue Cleveland at: 
 suecleveland74@gmail.com 
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Announcing the 2023 

Divorce Open 

November 16 – 18 

 
 

For all of the new residents of Highlands Ridge, this is a 2 day 
couples’ golf tournament culminating in an awards banquet      

Saturday evening.  The formats for the tournament are: 9 holes of 
better ball; 9 holes of alternate shot; 9 holes of a 2 person      
scramble; and 9 holes of heavy partner.  It is the premier          

community event at Highlands Ridge.  The event is open to all 
Highlands Ridge residents and Highlands Ridge Golf Club     

members who have a current GHIN handicap index. 
 

Save the dates in mid-November with more details on the event to 
come soon.  One detail that has been decided upon for this     

memorable event is a catered buffet by “Pink Pineapple Catering” 
at Founder’s Hall on Saturday evening the 18th of November 

 

Please join us for the best community event at  

Highlands Ridge! 

 

The 2023 Divorce Open 
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Chorale News 
By: Karen O’Laughlin, Secretary 

Pickleball Club 
By: Denise Ouillette, President 

MOLTE GRACIE!!!!!!! 
 
  Wow!  What can one say? Thank you so very much for your fantastic support for our Spaghetti Dinner.  We 
appreciate you all more than you know and it truly was a labor of love from us to you! It was delizioso if I do say so  
myself. It was truly wonderful to have us all together again after all we’ve been through these last few years.  We are 
truly blessed to live in such a wonderful community. Thank you again.  You are the best! 
 
 We know you love our music, so it’s also not too late to become a Patron.  If you send us your $50 check before 
March 10 your name will appear on a special page in our program.  It’s never too late to support your favorite chorale. 
Thank you in advance.  
 
 Now, on to our spring Concert, “Music Made in America”.   We are rapidly approaching the concert date of 
March 18 which will be performed at 7pm in Founder’s Hall.   We will finally bring our songs to you after having to 
cancel our 2022 Christmas concert.  So far, everything is going as planned.  All the songs we’re singing are written by 
Americans and are about our good old U.S.A.!  You will be toe-tapping and wanting to sing along.  Hmmmmmm, what 
a great idea!   We are also fortunate enough to have some of the musicians from HR’s own “No Name Band” playing 
and singing as well.  It’s going to be so much fun!  Even better than Alexander’s Ragtime Band!   Just a reminder we 
will have an encore performance on Sunday, March 19 at St. John Methodist Church in Sebring at 4pm. 
 
 So, ladies & gentlemen be prepared to be entertained!  “What good is sitting alone in your room, come hear 
the music play”! With Florida’s Blue Skies, we can all go Down to The River to Pray with Sweet Georgia Brown! 
She’ll be near The River praying.  She might even bring some Jambalaya so we can Rock Around the Clock.  Ha! 
Get the idea? 
 
 We truly can’t wait to show you Why We Sing!  So, we welcome you all to our latest show and hope you enjoy 
it!  See you there! 
 
God Bless America!  

Lots of happenings in the world of pickleball. 
On February 15th the ladies team traveled to Adelaide Shores for another tournament. The competition was tough, but 
our ladies team came through with another victory. 
On Sunday, February 19th, Highlands Ridge hosted a tournament at the tennis courts. The two tennis courts were      
converted into four pickleball courts. The ladies took on the team from Del Webb, Once again our ladies were victorious 
and improved their record to 4 - 0. Sue Schinderle was the organizer of the event. 
We want to thank Heather and Highlands Ridge who gave us permission to play at the tennis courts and purchased two 
of the portable nets required for the tournament. Thank you also to Kenny and Denise for their help in advertising the 
tournament. The event was well attended and several visitors commented on the wonderful community we have at   
Highlands Ridge. 
Special thanks to Ivan Alanzo (Your Realtor Four! Highlands Ridge) who sponsored the tournament and provided the 
cost for additional equipment needed. We also want to thank all the volunteers who assisted in converting the tennis 
courts to pickleball courts (Gary S., Ivan A., Bruce M., Billie M., John O., Doug M.,and Bob Garbiras who took        
excellent photos of the event).  And a sincere thank you to all the tennis players who gave up two days of playing tennis 
so this event could happen. 
Upcoming Pickleball Events Include: 
On March 5th and April 2nd there will be Pickleball Black Light events. This will take place in the evening at the     
pickleball courts. For more information on the event you can contact Dennis Ouillette at 989-492-1452. 
On April 2nd, the pickleball club will have their semi-annual meeting/potluck event. 
The pickleball club is also scheduling a member tournament for March 26th. If you are interested in playing there is a 
sign-up-board at the pickleball courts. 
 
* Pictures of the Ladies Tournament are on the back of the Gazette! 
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2nd Place 
1st Place 

Book Club News 
by Mary Ann Romer, Resident  

Chaplains Corner 
By Rocky Power, Chaplain 

The book club held their February 16th meeting in the Founders Hall Gazebo with 20 in attendance.  
It was wonderful to see new faces and guests join us for a stimulating discussion of "Lessons In Chemistry" by Bonnie Garmus. 
Our next book is: 
"Every Note Played" by Lisa Genova 
It captivates with the painful but unflinching story of the demise of celebrated concert pianist Richard Evans.  
The novel follows debonair Richard and his ex-wife Karina, once also a pianist, who have just undergone an acrimonious divorce  
after a long-poisoned marriage.  
Richard’s sudden diagnosis with ALS and swift decline bring them under the same roof again as Karina moves back to take care 
of him,  
forcing them to confront long-buried truths about their relationship and themselves. 
The detail Genova infuses into each narrator’s thought process, observations, and love for music makes them distinct, yet also 
reveals their compatibility. Genova also admirably refrains from making either too angelic; their harrowing journey, though it 
lacks any true narrative surprises, is both substantively informative about ALS and an emotionally wrenching psychological por-
trait.  
 
Everyone is welcome to join us Thursday, March 16 at 1:30pm in the gazebo. 
See you there, Happy reading! 

From Former HR Chaplain Bill & Sharon Commons send greetings to all our friends in Highlands Ridge. We miss that beautiful 
community with so many friendly, caring people! We would love to hear from you by text, email or phone. When my health broke 
in 2021 our kids urged us to move closer to them, so we now live near our son and family outside Philly, near the Fox Chase Cancer 
Center for Bill's treatments. We are doing well despite Bill's COPD that keeps him on oxygen 24/7.  
 
We continue our chaplain ministry here and would like to know how we can pray for you? We are ready for Heaven and hope you 
are too. If you are not sure, turn to John 3:16 and believe with all your heart that Christ died for YOUR sins and rose from the grave 
to forgive you and make you part of his forever family! Chaplain Rocky can explain further and guide in your decision.  
 
With love in Christ, Bill and Sharon  
 
Our new address: Bill and Sharon Commons 431 E. Summit Street Souderton, PA 18694 Cell: 717-770-0582  
 
Ephesians 2:8-10 KJV [8] For by grace are ye saved through faith; and that not of yourselves: it is the gift of God: [9] Not of works, 
lest any man should boast. [10] For we are his workmanship, created in Christ Jesus unto good works, which God hath before     
ordained that we should walk in them.   
 
It Will Be Worth It  
 
All Sometimes the day seems long, Our trials hard to bear. We’re tempted to complain, to murmur and despair. But Christ will soon 
appear to catch his bride away! All tears forever over in God's eternal day!  
 
CHORUS: 
 
 It will be worth it all when we see Jesus! 
 Life's trials will seem so small when we see Christ.  
One glimpse of his dear face, all sorrow will erase.  
So, bravely run the race till we see Christ.  
At times the sky seems dark, with not a ray of light;  
We're tossed and driven on, no human help in sight.  
But there is One in heaven, Who knows our deepest care;  
Let Jesus solve your problems, just go to him in prayer.  
Life's day will soon be o're, all storms forever past;  
We'll cross the great divide to Glory, safe at last!  
We'll share the joys of heaven: a harp, a home, a crown;  
The tempter will be banished, We'll lay our burdens down.  



The Ridge Report       
By:  Heather Hinsley, Community Manager  
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"Let's Keep Highlands Ridge Beautiful" 

 
Thank you to all the residents and Maintenance Staff who participated in the Road Clean-up project!  
 
Gazette: Please remember any items submitted to the Gazette are to be sent to gazette@highlandsridge.com 
and by the 20th of the prior month’s publication. 
   
Marina Cove Residents:  A management request form must be submitted to the administrative office for 
any type of exterior change to your home or lot per the Rules and Regulations.  The request must be           
presented in writing prior to executing a contract with a vendor or performing any change.  Please allow at 
least two weeks to review and research your request. Forms are available at the community information     
center board, online on our website, highlandsridge.com and in the administrative office. All concerns/issues 
must be submitted in writing.  
 
Distribution Boxes: Commonly requested forms and information can be found at the boxes during and after 
business hours for all residents. Please check the boxes for updates. 
 
Library: Please do not change any setting on the printer in the library. If you need assistance, come by the 
Admin Office during business hours. Make sure to sign out of all websites or emails and clean up the area 
before leaving.  
   
Yard Debris Dumpsters: The yard debris dumpsters are for yard debris only. No household trash is to be 
dumped into the dumpsters. The North Course dumpster has been moved to the cul de sac on North Course 
Dr.  
 
Notary Services: An appointment must be made with the Admin Office for all notary services. Notary  
services will be available on Tuesdays and Thursdays by appointment only.  

 
Drop Boxes: There are 3 drop boxes located in front of Founder’s Hall for all residents to utilize when  
dropping off payments, documents, or forms.  

 
Tennis Court Parking/Basketball Court:  The stripping on the Basketball court and parking area have been 
completed.  
 
Pool Table: To reserve the pool table, please contact the Admin Office. There are groups and clubs who 
have reserved times in AR 1, during these events residents should check with the group to ensure no          
interference. No food or drinks should be placed on the pool table or poker tables in AR 1. Make sure to put 
all furniture and items back where they belong before leaving.  
 
Doggie Stations: Do not leave doggie bags on the ground around the doggie station or along the roadways in 
the Community. All pet owners are responsible for cleaning up their pet waste. All pets must remain on a 
leash at all times.  
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The Villages of Highlands Ridge HOA  
By: Judy Burmaster, Secretary 

Highlands Ridge Resident’s Council 
By: Diane Steullet 

Marina Cove HOA 
By: Elaine Hall, Secretary 

The 55+ Audit has still not been completed so volunteers will be going to residents’ homes to get the needed 
forms filled out so that we meet federal requirements. 
 

The Annual Membership meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 2nd.  At that meeting Mark Gose will present 
the videos that have been made advertising Highlands Ridge.  Phil Tuschy will report on the improvements that 
have been made to the golf courses, and ideas for improved Highlands Ridge amenities will be discussed.  The 
March meeting is also the election of new Directors for the Board.  Voting is done by responding to mail on 
Constant Contact with your selections.  Paper ballots will be available at the meeting if needed. 
 

The Board hopes that many residents will be able to attend this meeting. 

The Marina Cove board met February 1, 2023, at 10 AM in Founder's Hall. Heather reported on the progress being done 
in getting the library cleaned and reorganized. She said that the drop boxes for each entity are labeled so make sure you 
drop your information into the correct box. Management is having issues getting contact information for the different 
groups using the rooms. Regarding the gates Heather said the gates are open 6AM to 7PM and if anyone has trouble enter-
ing call her on her cell phone and she will assist you. 
The nominating committee has three names that were submitted to be on the board for next year. They are Steve Sekely, 
Brenda Scruton and Martha Killoran. If anyone would consider submitting their name, please contact Roger Quay. 
Upcoming event are: The annual board meeting on March 6 at 5:30 PM for residents who have paid their dues. There will 
be a potluck with the meat being furnished by the 3 Gen's. There is a sign-up sheet in Founder's Hall as to what you are 
bringing and the number attending.  Iced tea and lemonade will be furnished. Bring your own table service. New residents 
will be recognized, and the new owner of the golf course will speak. 
March 23 is the block party music and dance, and the entertainment will be oldies but goodies featuring Rick Arnold. 
Tickets will be on sale soon for $5.00 per person. Bring an appetizer to share and BYOB. Tickets will be available from 
Diane Steullet, Debbie Kendall, Kim Christenson and Kim Eagon as well as the HOA board members. 

The resident council would like to thank all the residents that have contributed to the Employee Appreciation luncheon set 
for March 8, 2023. We will continue to collect right up to March 7th so if you have not donated as of yet we would      
welcome any and all donations. Checks or monetary donations may be left in the Resident Council mailbox in front of 
founders hall. Checks may be made out to Diane Steullet. Let’s make this another year of showing staff just how much 
they are appreciated.  
 
At the annual resident council meeting held on Tuesday, February 14th an election was held for open positions on the 
board.  
 
The new Co-Presidents are Kathy Wentworth and Diane Steullet, 
 Treasurer Jim Haas and Secretary, Jill Thiel.  
 
We want to thank Susan Ingram for all her dedication and work for the many years that she has served as President as well 
as Cheryl Thompson as the Villas representative.  



LGA 9-HOLE NEWS 
By: Cheryl Shine & Martha Killoran   www.highlandsridge9holelga.com  

. 
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LGA NEWS 
By: Judy Artos 

LGA 9-Hole News 
By: Cheryl Shine 

Good evening ladies, 
 
The LGA Round Robin Tournament is proceeding as planned with great weather and great 
golf.  Thank you to the 36 members and 5 alternates who agreed to participate to make this 
a successful event.  With 81 members in the LGA, it is still a wonder that there is not more  
participation in all events.  Last week, only 27 played on a beautiful Wednesday at the North Course 
under perfect conditions.  Please let your Board of Directors know if you have suggestions for  
improving participation numbers.  Planning for next year will happen very soon and we want to  
continue to show that the LGA is a very important part of the Highlands Ridge family of activity and 
growth. 
 
I am including the standings after four matches have been completed in the Round Robin.   
The final 9 hole matches will be played at 8:00 A.M. on Friday morning followed by brunch at 3 
Gens. There will be a chance to participate in a "share the wealth" raffle on Friday as a fundraiser 
for the Member/Guest which is to be held on March 22nd.  Purchase your tickets before play or be-
fore brunch on Friday and find out the winners during brunch. 
 
Round Robin results to follow. 

Our Valentine’s Day golf tournament was held February 15 on the south course. Our luncheon was at Caddy Shack Restaurant on 
February 16.  
We had beautiful weather for our tournment. Eighteen golfers were in attendance. 
 
Following are the results:  
First place Ann Evans 
Second place Patty Shew  
Third place tie Doris Morenzonni & Kathy Nowicke  
Closest to the pin Marion Nielson Hole # 4 Kathy Nowicke Hole # 7  
 
During our short business meeting, we discussed what we could do to encourage more of our ladies to play on our LGA 9 hole golf 
days-Mondays and Wednesdays. We have 50 members but on our LGA days we don’t even get enough signed up to play a game. 
We need 10 ladies to be signed up in order for a game to be played. We welcome any and all suggestions or ideas that you feel 
might work to make our 9 hole LGA healthy again. Suggestions or ideas can be submitted anonymously.  
 
Our LGA9 & 18 Mixer will take place Wednesday, February 22. Tee time is 8:00 on the North Course. Please arrive by 7:30. The 
cost is $11 per person plus green fees if appropriate. Please sign up in the south screen room. 
 
 March 12 we will have a couples golf tournament and dinner dance with a Roaring 20’s theme. The dinner dance will be at Found-
ers Hall with 2 Smooth playing for our dancing and listening entertainment. Please bring a covered dish and BYOB. More infor-
mation to come so remember to mark your calendars.  
 
April 5 is our Farewell Golf with lunch to follow at 3Gens. More information to come! All Highlands Ridge Ladies, mark your 
calendars for a very special event on March 16, 2023, Founders Hall Noon to 3pm, sponsored by HR LGA 9-Hole Ladies. Love to 
Par specializes in Ladies Golf and Leisure Wear.  
They have been in business for 9 years and are so excited to spend a few hours with us. They will have over 500 pieces of clothing 
and will be offering a 15% discount on select items  
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Red Flight Winners 
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MGA News  
By: Phil Hunter, Secretary 

We'd like to welcome Dan Fougere, our most recent MGA member!!!    
Congratulations to the following 2023 MGA  Club Champions: 
 
69 and under:    (G) B. Landry                  (N) P. Laddeo 
70-79:                (G) M. Beaudoin            (N) D. O'Laughlin 
80+:                   (G) J. Ashcraft                 (N) C. Olesek 
 
Here are the results for the Tuesday, Feb. 7th BB event: 
 
Colglazier/Marshall              -10   $60    
Quay/Olesek                          -7    $40 
Murphy/Martens                    -7    $40 
O'Laughlin/Beyer                  -7    $40 
Gregory/Laplante                   -6    $20 
Hunter/D. Ouillette                -6     $20 
Odell/Baltzell                         -6     $20 
Ouillette/Ouillette                  -6     $20 
Hurless/Marchio                    -5     $12 
D. Brown/Guillemette            -5    $12 
 
March is a very busy month for the MGA: 
Our next event is a 2-man Best Ball tournament at the Highlands Course (North). Optional Skins game. 12:30pm shotgun start. Reg-
istration begins at 11:30am.  
March 8th and 9th is the always popular Ryder Cup.  Both days begin at 8:00.  Wed. we play the Highlands Course and Thursday we 
play the Preserve.  
 
Be sure to mark your calendar for the NEWLY REVISED 2023 MGA Member/Guest Tournament!  All 18-hole Best Ball rounds will 
be played on the Highlands Course (North) March 23,24 & 25.  Starting times: 12:30pm shotgun start on Thursday followed by beer, 
wings and the chipping contest. 8:00am shotgun start on Friday and Saturday. Following Saturday's round will be beer, lunch and the 
putting contest. There will be a par 3 closest to the pin each day, as well as an optional daily skins game and 50/50 raffle.  
 
There will guest winners and member winners for closest to the pins, as well as for the chipping and putting contests. The entry fee is 
$200/team if you are a member of the Highlands Ridge Golf Course, $300/team (includes your greens fees) if you are not a High-
lands Ridge Golf Course member.  All players will receive a gift at registration.  We'd like to thank Gary Dobereiner for his many 
years of organizing this event in the past! 
 
PLEASE NOTE: In the tradition of a member/guest tournament and to share our slice of paradise with others, your guest must come 
from outside of our Highlands Ridge community. 
Here's a great idea! If you are currently not a MGA member, join now and invite someone for 3 days of golf and fun in the sun! The 
annual membership fee is only $20.00! Please contact Randy Odell at randyodell50@gmail.com or call him at 802-299-9801 to join 
or if you have any questions.  
 
Please sign up and pay at the Highlands Pro Shop (North) by March 12. Make your check payable  to HR MGA.  
Reminders: 
-Please continue to support the MGA by buying 50/50 raffle tickets at all our events.   Our dues have  
             remained at $20 for many years as a result of your support. 
 
-Be sure to contact Treasurer Sonny Baltzell and Secretary Phil Hunter if you have a hole-in-one  
             witnessed by another MGA member. 
 
-Sign up for all of our events in the Preserve Course screen room unless there's a payment due.   If that's the case, you'll 
              need to pay (checks only) at the Highlands Course Pro Shop and sign up in the 3 ring binder. 
 
-It's absolutely essential for each player to post all of your scores to maintain a fair and accurate handicap. We would prefer that you 
post your scores using the hole-by-hole method in the GHIN system, instead of just front 9/back 9 totals. If you have questions about 
how to do this or on the new (2019) "maximum strokes allowed" rules, please contact Randy Odell at randyodell50@gmail.com or 
call him at 802-299-9801.  
           
-For all of our Best Ball events, your scores will be posted by the Pro Shop. Do not enter those scores yourself! Thank you! 
 
Happy Golfing!!!   

mailto:randyodell50@gmail.com
mailto:randyodell50@gmail.com


 

IMPORTANT PHONE 

NUMBERS 

 

Administration 

 Phone: 863-471-1115 

Fax:  863-471-3398 

  

The Tavern 

863-453-7600 

  

3 Gen’s Grill 

863-201-7135 

 

Golf Courses 

North: 863-453-9991 

South: 863-471-2299 

  

Highlands County 

Sheriffs Dept. 
EMERGENCY 911 

Non-emergency 

863-402-7200 

 

Highlands County 

Recycling 

863-655-6400 

 

Animal Control 

863-402-6730 

 
Duke Energy 

 800-228-8485  

Outages 

800-700-8744 Service 

 

City of Sebring  

Utilities Department 

863-471-5112 /           

471-0166 

 

Century Link 

1-800-788-3600 

 

Comcast Cable 

1-800-934-6489  
 

Tax Collector 

863-402-6685 

 

Waste Connections 

 Garbage Collection 

863-655-0005   

 

    

 

 

 

 

www.highlandsridge.com                            

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Please submit all gazette articles to gazette@highlandsridge.com by the 20th of the month prior to its publication.  

Ladies Pickleball  
Tournament 


